
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Monday 11th September 2023 

 
Harvest Festival Celebrations 

 

       
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to our Harvest celebrations in school on Friday 22nd September. During 
our Harvest celebrations, children will be listening to a sermon from Rev. Goldsmith, singing 
Harvest songs and sharing poetry and artwork.  
 
Children will also be taking part in ‘Harvest LIVE’ activities within their classrooms on 
Wednesday 4th October - a live stream insight into the world of farming and agriculture.  
 
We would be very grateful if you would support our links with Harbour Place by donating 
fruit, vegetables, tinned and packet foods. 
 
If you are happy to, please can you send the donations by Friday 22nd September. 
 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Mr Middleton 
Curriculum Lead 
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